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Dear City Council Members, I urge you to put a stop to the the
Scattergood Gas Plant project. The Scattergood Gas Plant project
1s a thinly veiled attempt to continue the use of methane gas as an
energy source, by mixing small amounts of hydrogen wtih
methane, and describing the result as "green energy". This must
not be allowed. It is also worth noting that hydrogen leaks are
inevitable, and hydrogen is an indirect greenhouse gas and
therefore contributes to global warming. This because of the role
of hydrogen in atmospheric chemistry (see for example the
research paper, "Climate consequences of hydrogen emissions"
available at: https://acp.copernicus.org/articles/22/9349/2022/ ).
Thank you. David Klein (San Fernando Valley)



